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To:
Prof. Taisir Yamin
Dean of the Faculty of Education, … University

Dear Sir,
Re.: Consent to the Participation of Students from the Faculty of Education at the University in a Massive Open Online Course (MOOC)

Al-Qasemi Academic College of Education attaches great importance to promoting digital learning, especially online academic courses. Such courses serve as a tool for improving the quality of education and the learning experience; for expanding higher education among all sections of the population in Israel in general, and in Arab society in particular; and for strengthening the status of the Arab colleges of education in Israel and around the world. Al-Qasemi will act to promote and expand the use of online academic courses by submitting a proposal for a Massive Open Online Course (MOOC) entitled “Teaching Productive Thinking for Creativity and Innovation,” to be taught by Prof. Taisir Yamin and Dr. Baha Zoubi. The proposal will be submitted under the framework of RFP No. 3 in the field of the humanities and social sciences to the Council for Higher Education in Israel and to the National Digital Israel Initiative. The college plans to submit the proposal by April 18, 2017.


We request your consent for the participation of students from the Faculty of Education at your university in the above-mentioned course, if we are successful in the RFP, and your agreement to award students credit for the courses.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
Prof. Bashar Saad
President, Al-Qasemi Academic College of Education 
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